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COMMENT

CL-06330

From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Van Huynh <vanhuynh_98@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 10:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail

Dear Secretary CFTC
I am trading currencies, I am against the "regulation of retail forex "of the goverment to maximum amount allowed for forex
traders in leverage 10 to 1, ID # RIN 3038-AC61

Van Huynh
Forex Trader


